
From: David Bieda 
Sent: 29 August 2023 20:30 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler 
Subject: 2023/2510/P One Museum Street + 2023/2653/L 
 

Dear Camden Planning, 

The Trust objects to the above applications on the following 
grounds: 

It will adversely affect the local Conservation Areas of Covent 
Garden, Bloomsbury and Soho; 

Demolition is contrary to the climate change policies of the 
UK,  the Greater London Council and Camden, all of which 
advocate retaining existing buildings and retrofitting them to 
bring them up to modern standards. 

Regards, 

David Bieda 

Voluntary chair Seven Dials Trust 

 

 

David Bieda MA (Cantab) FRSA 

68 Dean Street Soho London W1D 4QJ 

  

DAB 50+ Years of ‘Community Involvement’ 

The Seven Dials Trust 

www.sevendials.com | info@sevendials.com | 

www.sevendialscoventgarden.study  
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